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Intergovernmental 

Submission  

 

 

 

City of Guelph Letter of Support for Our Energy Guelph’s 
Grant Application to the Climate Action and Awareness 
Fund 

Ministry/Department 

Environment and Climate Change Canada 

Date Submitted 

Tuesday, October 20, 2020 

Summary 

Letter from Mayor Guthrie to Environment and Climate Change Canada supporting 

an Our Energy Guelph grant application for funding for local climate action 
activities.  

Lead 

Mayor’s Office with support from Intergovernmental Services 

Attachments 

Attachment-1 CAAF OEG letter of support Oct 20 2020 

 

Contact Information 

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 
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